
Report from Choir of Hope -  23rd July 2025 

 

We continue to meet every Friday morning during school term with the average turn-up of 13 

members.  After a singing session of 1.5 hours, we then adjourn for morning tea where we 

fellowship and get to know each other and to support each other.  We enjoy a variety of yummy 

food donated by members. We celebrate members birthdays monthly with a special birthday 

cake. 

 

Although we practised to sing at the Free Spirit Winter concert, we were unable due to many 

members who were unwell or away.  

Debbie informed the choir that her hope is for us to sing once a term at the 4th Sunday worship 

with Free Spirit. 

 

On 23rd May, 12 of us sang the following repertoire at the Mt Waverley Glades Care Community  

 

• Let’s Sing All Together 

• You Raise Me Up 

• Go Tell It On The Mountain 

• Sylvie 

• Halleluiah 

• I’ve Got Peace Like A River 

 

We have been invited back to sing for them again.  And this spark a discussion as to how we can 

continue to bless others. The consensus is to look at going out to other nursing homes to bring joy 

to the residents. 

 

         
 

  
 

 


